

Woodside Primary School Gittin Street Oswestry Shropshire SY11 1DT

Tel: 01691 652446 admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk www.woodsideschool.co.uk

Tuesday 20 February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Shropshire Wildlife Trust visit - 12 March

As part of our science learning this term, Shropshire Wildlife Trust will be visiting year 2 to help us undertake some mini-beast and habitats work on our school grounds. Weather dependent, this may involve us getting a little muddy so please could send your child in with a bag of wet weather gear. Please include waterproofs and wellies. Children can come to school dressed in their school uniform and put their waterproofs over the top for the activity.

As funds don't exist for these extra experiences, we will need to ask for a voluntary donation of £2 per child to help us cover these costs. Please be aware we may have to cancel if not enough donations are received.

Could you please complete and return the slip below and return with your donation to your child's teacher by 8 March at the latest.

Yours sincerely

SE Band

Sian Baines

Yr 2 class teacher

## **Shropshire Wildlife Trust donation - Year 2**